
 

 

     Media Release:  

 

At this year’s 44th Annual New England Pipe Trades Convention, Plumbers and 

Pipefitters Local 51 Business Manager Tim Byrne was elected President by delegates 

from all the New England Pipe trades who represented plumbers, pipefitters, 

refrigeration techs and sprinkler fitters.  

 

The officers and members of Plumbers and Pipefitters Local 51 would like to 

congratulate newly elected President Tim Byrne (Business Manager of LU 51 

representing R.I. and S.E. Mass), Vice President Brian Kelly (Business Manager of 

LU 537 representing Boston) and Secretary Treasurer Mike Rosario (Business 

Manager of LU 777 representing Conn.) Best wishes to all the newly elected 

officers.      
 


